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MESSAGE FROM THE 

HEADTEACHER 
 

Dear families, 

 

As the academic year comes to a close after a very long half-term, I would like to 

take this opportunity to thank all our families for their continued support and val-

ued feedback. This helps us to become better tomorrow than we are today, and to 

strive for excellence, integrity and kindness in all we do.  Our sole purpose is to 

provide your child the best chance of a great future despite the economic chal-

lenges that we are facing in the country. 

We have packed a lot into this final term, as usual! 

We said goodbye to our Year 11 students with a fabulous celebration at the Mer-

cure Hotel on 18th June. We will be seeing them all again on GCSE results day on 

Thursday, 21st August at 9.30am. Further information about arrangements for 

this day can be found on our website here GCSE Results Day – Thursday 21st Au-

gust 2025 – Beckfoot Upper Heaton 

 

Our next cohort of Year 7 students were in school for transition day on 2nd and 3rd 

July to experience taster days at Beckfoot Upper Heaton in preparation for Sep-

tember. They were brilliant! We have more taster days coming up on the 15th, 16th 

and 17th July for Year 5 students from Beckfoot Heaton Primary where students 

will experience lessons in Science, Sport, Food Technology, Art, Textiles and Dra-

ma. There is a strong tradition of Beckfoot Heaton Primary School students enrol-

ling at Beckfoot Upper Heaton. 

There have been other opportunities for our students to experience learning out-

side their classrooms. For instance, Year 10 visit to Hornsea for their Geography 

Field Trip, Year 9 Science and Technology Challenge Day, Oxford/Cambridge semi-

nars, NCB Festival, Cliffe Castle. We are also very proud to announce the excellent 

Year 10 football match win against Eden Boys’ Academy with a nail biting 10-9 

win! Fantastic! 

https://www.beckfootupperheaton.org/2025/07/07/gcse-results-day-thursday-21st-august-2025/
https://www.beckfootupperheaton.org/2025/07/07/gcse-results-day-thursday-21st-august-2025/
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The Great BUH Sports Day took place on Friday, 4th July. The day, the events, the 

participation, the winning and the medals meant so much to so many students 

across all four year groups. It was a real team effort!  

 

As you know, raising attendance has been one of our whole-school priorities this 

year, and will continue to be. As part of our strategy for encouraging students to 

attend school every day, as a reward, 125 students will be attending the Flamin-

go Land trip on Monday 21st July. 

Please take the opportunity over the summer break to check that your child has 

full school uniform, PE kit and equipment for learning. After listening to our stu-

dents, we have made the decision to allow students to wear black leather type 

trainers or shoes from September. These need to be completely black with no 

coloured logos or stripes please. Students in Years 8, 9 & 10 will keep the same 

colour tie. Year 11 will be given a black tie free of charge in exchange for their 

old green tie. New Year 7 students will purchase a purple tie from Natasha’s 

School Wear. 

Before we say goodbye to staff and students on Wednesday, 23rd July, we will be 

holding a Mega Mela on this morning. Students can come to school in either tra-

ditional dress or their sportswear of a team they support. After the success of 

our last culture day, we would, again, ask students to contribute £1 towards chil-

dren’s charity, UNICEF. UNICEF help children in emergencies around the world. 

Students are welcome to bring small amount of loose change on this day to take 

part in events. There will also be an ice-cream van on site from 10.30am. 

Students will be served a hot meal at break time on this day. The school will fin-

ish for students at 12.05pm. We have arranged for the school bus to come early. 

Look out for the final BUH Bulletin which contains important information to keep 

your child safe and entertained over the summer break! If the warm weather 

continues into August, please stay away from rivers and reservoirs. 

On behalf of all BUH staff, may I wish you an enjoyable and safe summer holi-

day. We look forward to seeing Year 7 and Year 11 students on Wednesday, 3rd 

September at 8.00am, and all other students on Thursday, 4th September at 

8.00am prompt. 

Mr B K Dey—Headteacher 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
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Come to Beckfoot Upper Heaton 

We have places in Years 7—10. Please get in touch 

for further information. 

Kirsti Greer—Executive PA to the Headteacher 

kgreer01@beckfootupperheaton.org 
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No appointment needed—just drop in 
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What’s been happening in school? 

Great Sports Day 

The Beckfoot Upper Heaton Great Sports Day event took place on Friday 
4th July. 
 
All students were involved in the field events in the morning, competing 
for their team. There were bronze, silver or gold medals awarded in jave-
lin, shot putt, high jump, triple jump and long jump. There were some 
outstanding individual performances in all events. 
 
In the afternoon we held track races -  70m sprint, 200m and the re-
lay.  In order to compete in these events, students had been through 
qualifying rounds in their PE lessons.  
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What’s been happening in school? 

Great Sports Day 

Students gave their all when competing and supporting, this was matched 
with some incredible times.  Students were also presented with medals 
(top 3) in their events where they had the opportunity to stand on the po-
dium for a photograph to show off their well-deserved achievement. It was 
a day we’ll never forget! 
 
The day ended with a staff race. The students loved this and it was a great 
way to end the day! 
 
The Winning Team overall was Dynamo with 182pts, winning by a solitary 1 
point ahead of Hockney (181pts), Brontë (130pts) and Priestley (111pts). 
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What’s been happening in school? 

Year 11 Prom 

We said goodbye to 

Year 11 at their Prom 

at the Mercure Hotel in 

Bingley in June. 

Girls and boys looked 

amazing and had a 

great evening. 

Making memories to 

take with them into the 

next stage of their lives. 
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What’s been happening in school? 

Year 11 Prom 
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What’s been happening in school? 

Oxplore Festival at Bradford College 

A selection of year 9 and 10 students 

attended Oxford University’s Oxplore 

festival which was held at Bradford 

College. Students were given a flavour 

of life at university. They first complet-

ed a workshop on immunity where 

they conducted research, similar to 

medical research, to find treatments 

for viruses. They then took part in a 

Leadership through Music workshop 

which really took our students out of 

their comfort zone but encouraged 

them to think about the skills re-

quired for leadership.  

Students also experienced the sensa-

tional Planetarium where students 

were transported into space to ex-

plore the wonders of the universe. In 

addition to this amazing experience, 

the exhibition included a range of 

stalls including the opportunity to 

learn how to take blood, conduct key-

hole surgery, and so much more 

For more information you can visit 

www.oxplore.org 

http://www.oxplore.org
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What’s been happening in Science? 

STEM & Cliffe Castle Trips 

Year 8 students attended Yorkshire 

STEM festival where they visited a 

planetarium, spoke to representa-

tives from companies working in 

STEM, and experienced workshops 

in robotics, Lego with a 3D printer 

and an astronaut from NASA!  

A trip to Cliffe Castle museum in 

Keighley gave some of our students 

the opportunity to  explore various 

exhibits on science and technology, 

including a rock workshop on how 

the structure of the Earth was 

made! 



 
BUH Bulletin 
July 2025 

What’s been happening in school? 

KS4 Excellence Award Presentation 
On Thursday 17th July, we welcomed parents of the students on our KS4 

Excellence pathway to a coffee morning where we celebrated the successes 

of their children this year. These students have been working extremely 

hard towards a number of AQA Unit Awards across Humanities, Food Tech-

nology and ICT this year and it was wonderful to be able to celebrate this 

with staff, students and their families.  
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Assembly with Cllr Ishtiaq Ahmed 

Drawing on his own experiences in 
public service, Councillor Ahmed 
shared powerful insights about the 
strength of inclusive communities 
and reminded our students that 
each of them has a role to play in 
shaping the society they live in. 
 
We are grateful to have provided 
our students with the opportunity 
to engage with such an inspiring 
community leader. A sincere thank 
you to Councillor Ishtiaq Ahmed for 
his time, wisdom, and encourage-
ment. 

At Beckfoot Upper Heaton, we 
are proud to nurture well-
rounded, socially responsible 
young people. We were delighted 
to welcome Councillor Ishtiaq 
Ahmed, who spoke with our Year 
7 and 8 students about belong-
ing, community, and human val-
ues, emphasising how empathy, 
respect, and shared responsibil-
ity are the foundation of positive 
citizenship. 
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Bradford Citizens Event 

 
 
 

On the 10th of July, a few members of the Bradford Citizens group of 
Beckfoot Upper Heaton went to Beckfoot Heaton Primary to request some 
asks. The students were, Me (Jenna), Zakariya, Willow and Adil. We asked 
for more bins in our area, and Mrs Watson agreed to bring this problem to 
the council, which was a success on our part.  
 
To truly emphasise the point, we told a story about a new high school stu-
dent walking through the snicket on his first day of school and feeling 
quite uncomfortable, this really helped to get our point across of more 
bins along with litter pickers. 
 
Overall, our asks were a success and along with that, some other students 
were able to face their fear of public speaking. Overall, it was a successful 
day. 
 

By Jenna Amin  
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Sports Relief 

During PE curriculum time, students have been challenged to walk a 
mile to raise money for good causes through Sport Relief. Students 
donated one pound or more.  We are so proud of the students for 
demonstrating our school values of Excellence, Integrity and Kindness 
especially during these financially challenging times for families. 
 
Thank you to Mrs Smith for organising the event.  We will be holding 
more charitable events like this next academic year. 
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Rewards Assemblies 

We held our final rewards as-

sembly on Friday 18th July. 

Students who upheld the 

school values and had great 

attendance were rewarded 

and celebrated.  

 

There will be much more of 

this to come next year! 



 
BUH Bulletin 
July 2025 

Indoor Cricket 

Staff vs Students 

Students and staff enjoyed some indoor cricket together.  
 
Mr Shah & Mrs Ali teamed up to play against Mrs Shariff and Mr Khu-
malo. Final score Mrs Shariff and Mr Khumalo - 58 runs. Mr Shah and 
Mrs Ali - 42 runs. 
 
Well done to all staff and students who were involved they all had so 
much fun! Until next time!  Look out for staff v student badminton in 
September. 
 
Mr Broadbent (Head of PE). 
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Nurture Students’ Shoe Box Design 

Year 7 Nurture students were given a design brief to create a shoe box 

setting of their choice using their imagination. The purpose of their pro-

ject was to successfully develop their planning using problem solving 

skills, resilience and team building to demonstrate their creative skills in 

bringing their imagination to life. Students have created some wonderful 

settings and enjoyed the challenge! 
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Nurture Students’ Shoe Box Design 



 
BUH Bulletin 
July 2025 

Coming up in 2026 

Trip to Paris 
We are very excited to share the brilliant news that we are planning 
BUH’s first international trip ever – to Paris! 
 
The trip will take place from 6th to 9th July 2026 and will include a day 
sightseeing in Paris and a day at Disneyland. The price per student is 
£585 based on 40 students taking part. Please note that the price may 
change should we not fill all 40 places.  Tickets now on sale on 
ParentPay—£100 deposit secures your place. 
 
The school is committed to make this opportunity affordable for every-
one. Therefore, the following has been agreed: 
• For students who are eligible for free school meals, the full price will 

be reduced by 20% 
• For any looked after children, the full price will be reduced by 50%. 
 
This trip will be a valuable experience for our students. It will help them 
to learn about a new culture, make new friends, and gain independence. 
We encourage you to consider allowing your child to participate. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Zorilla – 
Head of Modern Foreign Languages on the following email address: 
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Mobile Phones 

We want students to be able to learn without the distraction caused by 

mobile phones and other electronic devices.  The evidence tells us that 

mobile phones are a significant distraction to young people as both the 

device and the apps are designed to be addictive.  They also undermine 

confidence and relationship building. 

  

Many young people would rather communicate via a device than in per-

son, which can lead to un-healthy relationships with their peers.  Mobile 

phones have an impact on student’s mental health for many reasons in-

cluding: increased anxiety, increased distraction, self-image issues, 

cyberbullying, impacts on sleep patterns and loss of confidence. 

  

Therefore, to support the development of our students: 

• Mobile phones, smart watches, and all other electronic devices must 

not be visible once on school grounds. 

• Mobile phones should be turned off, out of sight and inside the stu-

dent’s bag or pocket. 

• Mobile phones seen will be confiscated and placed in the school of-

fice. Students will receive a C3 code and a 30-minute after school 

correction. However, if a student refuses to hand over their mobile 

phone, they will be taken to R&R for a minimum of 2 lessons plus 1 

social time. Another chance will then be given to hand over their 

mobile phone.  

• 1st time confiscated – end of day plus 30-minute correction 

• Multiple confiscations – item must be collected by a parent/guardian 

plus 30-minute correction 



 
BUH Bulletin 
July 2025 

Changes to dinner money payment 

from September 2025 

We are writing to inform you about an important change regarding our 
school's catering services. 
 
This change is being implemented to streamline payment processes, reduce 
risks associated with cash and enhance the security and efficiency of our 
systems.  
 
Effective from 31st August 2025, all catering cash payment machines in 
school will be removed. Students will no longer be able to pay for their 
meals by cash in school and we will become a cashless site. 
 
Moving forward, all payments for school meals will need to be made 
through the ParentPay system, which allows for secure, cashless transac-
tions and provides a convenient way for parents to manage their child's 
meal payments online. 
 
Key points to note: 
• Date of Change: 31st August 2025 
• New Payment Method: ParentPay (no cash payments will be accepted) 
• Benefits: Reduced cash risk, convenience, and efficiency 
  
We understand that this change may require some adjustment, and we are 
here to support you through this transition.  
 
If you have not yet registered for ParentPay, please do so at your earliest 
convenience by contacting Mr Yu, Office Manager, who will provide you with 
a registration code and instructions. 
 
For any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We 
appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work to improve our 
services for the benefit of our students. 
 
Beckfoot Upper Heaton School Office 
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Keeping safe and well this summer 

The summer holidays are a great time to rest and spend time with friends 

and family. However, for some this can be a lonely time or can cause anxiety 

due to the lack of routine.  

This Childline help page is useful to support you in finding ways to cope 

and stay safe.  

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/home-families/seasonal-events/summer-holidays/  

Being at home also sees an increase in the amount of time young people 

spend online, whether this is on phones or other devices which use the 

internet. It is important that parents are aware of the risks present 

online.  

We would always urge parents to communicate with children openly 

about their use of social media to help children use it safely, responsibly 

and positively.  

The links below provides useful information for parents and carers and 

shows how parents/carers can take steps to protect children in their care, 

on a range of devices. 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

Online Safety 

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/home-families/seasonal-events/summer-holidays/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
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Early Help 

If any of the following statements apply to you, you may benefit from 

Early Help.  

• You are worried about your or your child or family member’s health, 

development, behaviour or how things are going at school 

• You are worried about money or housing and how it is affecting your 
family 

• You or your child or family is affected by domestic abuse, drugs, al-
cohol or crime 

• You have had bereavement in the family that has made life challeng-
ing 

• You are caring for a disabled child or you are a young person caring 
for other people 

 
Please find more information at this website. During term time you can 
call the office at Beckfoot Upper Heaton and they will take more infor-
mation.  
 

https://www.bradfordcft.org.uk/children-in-our-care/what-is-early-help/  

https://www.bradfordcft.org.uk/children-in-our-care/what-is-early-help/
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Guidance from the Prevent Team 
As the summer holidays approach and children begin to spend more time at home, 

many will naturally turn to the online world for entertainment, learning, and social 

interaction. While the internet offers a wealth of opportunities, it also presents cer-

tain risks—particularly for young and impressionable minds. 

Within Bradford Local Authority, the Prevent team works closely with schools and the 

wider community to support understanding and implementation of the Prevent Duty. 

Today, we are reaching out to raise awareness not only about the online risks associ-

ated with the Prevent agenda, but also to highlight broader concerns around online 

safety. 

More young people than ever are engaging with digital platforms, and while these 

spaces can be both fun and educational, they can also expose children to harmful 

content or individuals. Just as we teach children about “stranger danger” in the real 

world, it is equally important to equip them with the knowledge and tools to stay 

safe online. 

Key Online Safety Tips for Parents and Carers: 

Talk regularly with your child about their online activity. Encourage open conver-

sations about what they’re doing, who they’re talking to, and how they feel 

about their experiences. 

Set clear boundaries around screen time and the types of websites or apps they 

can use. 

Use parental controls on devices, apps, and your home internet to help filter inap-

propriate content and monitor usage. 

Encourage critical thinking—help your child understand that not everything they 

see or read online is true or safe. 

Be alert to signs of distress or secrecy around online activity, which could indicate 

exposure to harmful content or online grooming. 

Stay informed about the latest apps, games, and trends that children are using, 

as these can change rapidly. 

We encourage you to take a moment to explore the resources available on our dedi-

cated webpage. These materials offer practical guidance and support to help you 

keep your children safe while they navigate the digital world. 

Link:  Resources for Parents and Carers | Skills 4 Bradford 

https://www.skills4bradford.co.uk/Page/28876
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How to get support this summer 

Food Bank 
Please click on the below link for support from your local foodbank. 
Find Food in Bradford – Find your local foodbank or low-cost market in 
Bradford District 
 
Childrens’ Social Care 
If you are concerned about the safety or welfare of yourself or of another 
child, please call Children’s Social Care Initial Contact Point on 01274 
433999 (8.30am to 5pm Monday to Thursday, 8.30am to 4.30pm on Friday). 
 
Social Services Emergency 
All other times, please call Social Services Emergency Duty Team on 01274 
431010. 
 
Police 
If you have reason to believe that you or another child is at immediate risk 
of harm, please call the police on 999. 
 
First Response 
In case of urgent mental health support, please call First Response on 
0800 952 1181. 
 
If you are concerned that yourself or another child is being harmed, you 
must not keep these concerns to yourself. Contact the numbers above to 
ensure that you speak to a suitable person who can listen to and record 
your concerns and then take the appropriate action. 
 

https://bradfordfoodbanks.org.uk/
https://bradfordfoodbanks.org.uk/
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How to get support this summer 

 
Mental Health Support 
If you are a student in need of additional mental health support below are 
numerous support helplines. Please advise your family to book a GP ap-
pointment as additional support. If a crime has been committed call the 
police on 101, or if there is an emergency taking place call 999. 
 
Chat health for parents of children aged 4-19 and young people (11-19) 
for health advice: TEXT ONLY 07507 332473 
 
 
Childline: 0800 1111 childline.org.uk 
 
Bradford children's social care emergency line- 01274 431010 
 
Samaritans: 116 123 samaritans.org.uk 
 
Shout Crisis 
Text "SHOUT" to 85258 to contact the Shout Crisis Text Line, or text "YM" if 
you're under 19 
 
Papyrus HOPELineUK Tel: 0800 068 41 41 (Mon-Fri 10am-5pm and 7pm-
10pm, Sat-Sun 2pm-5pm.) www.papyrus-uk.org 
 
Kooth  - Free, safe and anonymous online support for young people. 
 

http://www.papyrus-uk.org/
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Shipley Uniform Bank 

Did you know about the Shipley Uniform Bank? 
 

Shipley Uniform Bank is run by Shipley Salvation Army, working across 

Shipley, Windhill, Wrose, Idle, Thackley, Baildon, Bingley and beyond. 

 

We are a FREE UNIVERSAL SERVICE, open to all families, with no cost to 

schools or services involved. 

 

OPEN ACCESS to the community - referrals can be accepted through 

professionals but also through direct requests and walk-ins from fami-

lies themselves. No income requirement or proof needed and uniform 

can be taken for free or a 'pay as you can afford' donation. 

 

Facebook – ‘Shipley Area School Uniform Bank’ 

Email – Dawn.Coleman@salvationarmy.org.uk 

 

We currently have a central shop unit in Shipley with regular opening 

hours, open all year round with some variation in school holidays. 

The Salvation Army has many resources available to support schools, 

children and families. 
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First Round – Boxing @ Prism 
11 - 16 years old, boys and girls welcome 
Prism School, Walker Drive, Girlington, 
BD8 9ES  
Wednesday 4pm – 5.30pm 
Non-contact training sessions with a qual-
ified boxing coach 
Bag and pad work, fitness, games etc 
Contact – PC Jonny Bell 07548 139649 
email – BDEAT@westyorkshire.police.uk 
reference BOXING 

Kickback - Football @ Khidmat 
10 - 16 years old, boys and girls welcome 
Khidmat Centre, Spencer Rd, Bradford 
BD7 2EU 
Tuesday 4.30pm - 5.30pm *starting 
15/07/25* 
Training and games with a qualified 
coach from Bradford Park Avenue FC  
Opportunities to get involved with match 
days at their stadium! 
Contact – Duncan Milner 07525 918033 
or Sam Arif 07595 009212 
email – BDEAT@westyorkshire.police.uk 
reference FOOTBALL 

mailto:BDEAT@westyorkshire.police.uk
mailto:BDEAT@westyorkshire.police.uk
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Safer Summer - Police and Fire Service 
13 - 17 years old, boys and girls welcome 

Three-day course running on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday 

All days are 9.30am arrive, 10am start, bring your own lunch, finish at 

2.30pm 

Activities, games and inputs with Police and Fire Service – prepare to get 

wet! 

Four different groups of young people will attend at one of the following: 

Shipley fire station, Shipley Fields Rd, Shipley - 29th July to 31st July 

Bradford fire station, Leeds Rd, Bradford 5th August to 7th August 

Keighley fire station, Bradford Rd, Keighley 12th August to 14th August  

Fairweather Green fire station, Thornton Rd, Bradford 19th August to 21st 

August 

email – BDEAT@westyorkshire.police.uk reference SAFER SUMMER 

mailto:BDEAT@westyorkshire.police.uk
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Tabletop Tactics - Board Games club 
10 – 17 years old, boys and girls welcome 
2 – 3-hour sessions available Mon -Fri between 
10am – 4pm 
Flexible locations around Bradford District 

Girls Group – self-defence & cyber safety 
13 - 17-year-old girls only 
6-week course 
East – Every Thursday - 5th June – 10th July 
North – Every Tuesday - 16th September – 21st Oc-
tober 

Soundwave – Music and video project 
14 - 16 years old, boys and girls welcome 
6 x 3-hour sessions in morning OR afternoon on 
26th, 27th and 28th August, with all groups together 
on 29th  
Locations TBC but will include Bradford, Keighley, 
and Shipley 
email – BDEAT@westyorkshire.police.uk reference 
SOUNDWAVE 

mailto:BDEAT@westyorkshire.police.uk
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Mind The Gap 
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School bag and equipment 
 
Make sure your child has a school bag large enough to fit an A4 folder. 
 
Please check your child’s school bag.  Do they have their pencil case with 
all the expected equipment? 
 
 Black pen 
 Purple pen 
 Green pen 
 Pencil 
 Rubber 
 Ruler 
 Scientific calculator 
 Glue stick 
 
 
School Uniform 
 
• Before your child goes to bed, please check they have all items of 

school uniform ready, including tie, correct footwear and PE kit. 
 
Punctuality 
 
• Please discuss with your child the importance of getting into school on 

time, and being inside their classroom before the school bell. 
 

Thank you for your support 
 
 
 

Is your child ready to learn? 
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100% CORRECT SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Please take advantage of the half term to ensure your child has full 

100% correct school uniform in time for the start of the new term. 

 

 

Item Uniform Expectation Example of what is NOT allowed 

Trousers Boys and Girls – black school trousers 
  

 

  
  

This DOES NOT include any of the following: black 
denim trousers, black jogging bottoms, trousers made 
of any stretchy material, leggings, skinny style trou-
sers, trousers made of any fabric other than standard 
school trouser fabric. 

 

  

Shirts White shirt with top button and collar. Top 
button must be fastened, and shirt must be 
tucked in all the way round. 

No t-shirts or football shirts under the school shirt. 

Blazer The school blazer must be worn at all times. Cardigans, hoodies, jumpers must not be worn in 
school. 

Tie The year group school tie must be worn at all 
times and the top button of students’ shirt fas-
tened. 

Ties must be fastened correctly to a suitable length. 

Make up Students are allowed to wear subtle natural 
looking make-up. 
  
Natural coloured nail varnish may be worn. 
  
  
  

Students are not allowed to wear obvious make-up 
and will have to remove it if it is worn to school. 
False eye lashes and eyelash extensions are not al-
lowed. 
False nails, nail embellishments and brightly coloured 
nail varnish is not allowed. 

Jewellery 
  
  
  

A watch and one small pair of plain studs in the 
lowest piercing in the ear lobe may be worn. 
A small discrete nose stud is allowed. 

All excess jewellery will be handed to the Head of 
Year. Students who repeatedly breach the rules will 
have it confiscated and parents/carers will have to 
pick it up. 

Hairstyles 
  
  

Hair must be a natural colour. 
Hairbands and headscarves/clips must be plain 
black. 

Extremes of colour and style are not acceptable. 
No patterns to be cut into hair. 

PE Kit All students participate in physical education 
(PE) as part of their curriculum offer. The school 
PE kit must be worn. 
  

All students participate in physical education (PE) as 
part of their curriculum offer. The PE kit must be 
worn. For practical alongside health and safety rea-
sons, students will not be able to participate in PE in 
their school uniform. 

Coats and caps 
  
  
  

Sensible, waterproof coats can be worn outside 
the building but must be removed as soon as 
students enter the building 

Hoodies and sportswear should not be worn under 
any circumstances. They will be confiscated. 
Baseball caps must not be worn anywhere on school 
site. They will be confiscated. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://www.sturdykids.co.uk/banner-falmouth-flat-front-trousers-black-charcoal-grey-navy-24-50in-waist.html&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwiD8b35nsvNAhVBD8AKHdwbABo4KBDBbggwMA0&usg=AFQjCNGSjqCIB2fiOcXT1HVeZHsGbxYE7A
http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://www.bulwellacademy.co.uk/page/uniform.aspx&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwi255GQn8vNAhXkL8AKHUnRAwA4KBDBbgg4MBE&usg=AFQjCNGdhNqVQ3EfNC1MbmvH2mGkcvjieg
https://www.google.co.uk/url?url=https://www.amazon.co.uk/School-Trousers-Miss-Sexies-Straight/dp/B00DTS07Z8&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjGupS0nsvNAhUIIMAKHR6BD9U4FBDBbggyMA4&usg=AFQjCNEY56pZ44bV6Loz85ah3yK8KsfI7A
http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://www.gcastd.org/e56109-girls-black-leggings-quick-shopping&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjstoyfn8vNAhUqD8AKHW-nByAQwW4IGjAC&usg=AFQjCNFx7tIC97Qr8JYjerag5CsYgTlZnQ


 
BUH Bulletin 
July 2025 

 
 
 



 
BUH Bulletin 
July 2024 

 



 
BUH Bulletin 
July 2024 

DON’T MISS OUT! 
KEEP UP WITH WHAT’S HAPPENING AT SCHOOL 

 

 

1. Access your child’s ClassCharts account daily 

Access pupil details (classcharts.com)  

 

2. Download the MyEd app 

My Ed School App  

 

3. Read all school letters and notices on the  

website here 

Beckfoot Upper Heaton - All Other Letters Home 2023-24  

 
 

MyEd Android          ClassCharts Android     MyEd iOs      ClassCharts iOs 

https://www.classcharts.com/parent/login
https://www.myedschoolapp.com/
https://www.beckfootupperheaton.org/latest-news/all-other-letters-home-2023-24/
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Dates for your Diary 
 

 

School starts again for  

Year 7 & Year 11 students 

Wednesday, 3rd September 

School starts again for 

Year 8, 9 & 10 students 

Thursday, 4th September 

School Photographer 

Whole school 

Thursday, 11th September 

Open Evening 

4pm to 6.30pm 

Thursday, 25th September 

Open Morning 

9.30am to 10.30am 

Tuesday, 30th September 

End of Half Term Friday, 24th October 



 
BUH Bulletin 
July 2025 

 
 
 

Term Dates 2025—2026 
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School closes at 

12.05pm on Wednesday, 23rd July 

 and reopens on 

Wednesday, 3rd September for Years 7 & 11 

And 

Thursday, 4th September for Years 8, 9 & 10 


